

Japan

1401 N. Shoreline Blvd Mountain View, CA 94043

**T** 650.810.1010 **F** 650.810.1055 computerhistory.org

Masayuki Ida

February 20, 2020

Dear Masayuki Ida,

On behalf of the Computer History Museum, I extend my sincerest thanks for your recent donation to the Museum's artifact collection. Our computational past informs our digital present with lessons that span generations. At CHM, we steward the world's foremost computing collection to generate profound insights grounded in history. Your gift not only preserves pioneering legacies, but also helps us better understand the past, contextualize the present, and look ahead to the future.

Enclosed are two originals of the Deed of Gift, which officially transfers ownership of your donated materials. Please review and sign both copies, returning one to the Museum in the enclosed envelope. The other copy should be retained by you as your donation receipt for tax purposes.

Also enclosed is the Donor Questionnaire, which will help us better understand the history of your donated artifact(s) and its origins. Please complete the questionnaire to the best of your ability and return it with one copy of the Deed of Gift. Should you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at <a href="mailto:stimson@computerhistory.org">stimson@computerhistory.org</a> or directly at 650.810.1028.

At CHM, we believe creativity is at the heart of innovation. And we believe that technology, coupled with human creativity, can solve problems, bring people together, and build a positive future. So that your gift might illuminate hidden stories within the history of technology for students, academics and enthusiasts of all types, the artifact(s) will be available for discovery worldwide via the Museum's online catalog. Again, thank you for your contribution.

Very sincerely yours,

Gretta Stimson Acquisitions Registrar

Encl: Deed of Gift (two originals)

Donor Questionnaire Return envelope